MENDOCINO CoasT HEALTH CARE DISTRICT

STAFF Report
Beta Healthcare Group - Professional Liability Insurance

May 20, 2023

Beta Healthcare Group has provided the 2024-2025 renewal quotes for Mendocino
Coast Healthcare District:

Healthcare Liability (HCL) - General Liability Only

The Beta Healthcare insurance group experienced a 3% base rate increase for HCL
coverage this year. This increase affects all members regardless of loss history. The
District’s contribution last year was $11,225 and they are proposing a 2024 contribution
of $11,561 for the 2024-25 year.

Directors, Officers and Trustees Liability (D&O)

The Beta Healthcare insurance group experienced a 5% base rate increase for D&O

coverage this year. The District’s 2023 contribution was $24,280 and they are
proposing a 2024 contribution of $25,495 for the 2024-25 year.
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